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State of Good Repair – Delegation to the CEO for the 
Asbestos Abatement Program 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on October 22, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:    

1. Delegate authority to the TTC CEO to award a contract for asbestos abatement on a 
portion of Line 1 (Finch – Sheppard) with the aggregate not to exceed the upset limit 
amount of $8,000,000; 

2. Approve in lieu of the standard Certificate of Recognition (COR™) 
requirements, that the Contractor be required as a condition to performing the work, 
and in order to ensure site and worker safety, to provide a site-specific-safety plan 
prior to commencing work on TTC Property;  

3. Direct staff to report back in November 2020 on the decision to proceed with the 
project; 

4. Receive the confidential attachment for information and that the information in the 
confidential attachment remain confidential as it deals with labour relations matters. 


